
NEWS RELEASE 
County of Warren, New Jersey  
May 28, 2019 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – Two Summer Meetings Cancelled 

 Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, notice is hereby given that the 

Board of Chosen Freeholders of the County of Warren has: 

• Cancelled the scheduled Regular Session Meetings of July 10, 2019 and August 14, 2019 at 

7:30 p.m. at the Wayne Dumont, Jr. Administration Building, 165 Route 519S, Belvidere, N.J. 

 

Alex J. Lazorisak 

County Administrator 

 

 


